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Calvin Zuelow

From: Alisa Williams < >
Sent: Friday, May 2, 2025 11:55 AM
To: House Resources
Subject: Add personal use to HB 125

Dear committee members, 
 
In reading HB 125 I found that there is a glaring omission for representation of a group of Alaskans.  
 
I don’t support HB 125 unless it is amended to include a seat for personal use fishers. 
 
Please include a seat on the board for those Alaskans, like myself, who dipnet and depend on access 
to this precious Alaska resource.   
 
Thank you, 
Alisa Williams 
Fairbanks, Ak 
 




